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Dear Parents/Carers 

The End of the Academic Year 
 

We have reached the end of an incredibly busy year and we have so much to celebrate and be proud of. I 
hope you enjoy reading our latest newsletter here which gives a flavour of all the wonderful things that 
have been happening in our school community. 
 
I would like to take this opportunity to thank all of the Alderbrook staff, who go the extra mile each and 
every day to ensure that students have the best opportunities and outcomes. I feel incredibly lucky to 
have such a fantastic team of staff. I would also like to thank you, our parents/carers and families, for 
your partnership. We very much appreciate your support. 
 
We eagerly await A Level and GCSE results on 17th August and 24th August respectively, and I would like to 
wish all of our Year 13 and Year 11 students the very best of luck with their exam results. The students 
worked so hard in preparation for their exams and I am confident that this will be reflected in the 
outcomes. 
 
The Start of the Next Academic Year 
There will be two INSET days on Monday 4th September and Tuesday 5th September, so students will not 
be in school on these days.  
 
Please see below for further information about when students will return to school. In short, some year 
groups will return to school on Wednesday 6th September and all year groups will be in school on 
Thursday 7th September. Please be aware that this table refers to the year group your child will be in from 
September, not their current year group: 
 

Year Group Date of Return Time of Return 

7 Wednesday 6th September 8.30am 

8 Wednesday 6th September 9.30am 

9 Thursday 7th September 8.30am 

10 Thursday 7th September 8.30am 

11 Wednesday 6th September 10am 

12 Wednesday 6th September 10.30am 

13 Thursday 7th September 8.30am 
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All students should return to school in full school uniform. A copy of the uniform list, and uniform 
suppliers, can be found in our parent handbook on the school website. Please may I remind 
parents/carers that school shoes need to be black leather and trainers are not permitted.  
 
I hope you and your family have a lovely summer break and I’ll look forward to welcoming the students 
back into their new year group in September. 
 
Best wishes 

 
Tom Beveridge 
Headteacher  
 
 
  


